
Dear Families,  
 
Thank you to those who have responded to our Parent Survey so far (41 responses). If you haven’t yet, there is still 
time before the deadline on Monday! Click here to take part. 
 
Please be reminded that the school can offer food vouchers for the local foodbank. Please do contact me if you are a 
family in need of support or you know of someone in the community, not linked to the school, who you could 
signpost to this support. This is completely confidential—please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me.  
 
Plastic Free Schools 
Today, Morgawr, Zennor and Bedruthan  attended a Plastic Free Schools Pupil Power assembly ran by Surfers Against 
Sewage. The assembly included a line-up of guest speakers, interactive activities and content on one of the most 
pressing issues of our time. The children took part in sessions about how we are connected to the ocean, alternatives 
to single-use plastics, challenging the industry with positive, practical ideas and finally learnt how to have an active 
body and active mind! We hope that they can tell you all about the session later! 
 
Netball Report 
On Wednesday, we played netball against Mabe. The score was 10-1 to us! Freddie scored four, so did Libby and 
Maisie scored two. The defence was good and our teamwork was amazing!  
By Massi  
 
News from The Friends 
Christmas shopping: 
A reminder that the deadline for returning forms is today so we can start shopping in preparation next week. If you 
didn't receive your letter, please either speak to Joanne Fitch, Hannah Davies or Sarah Treen, or send us an email 
over the weekend and we can make sure your child is catered for. friendsofkennallval@yahoo.com. Thanks for the 
supportive comments from many of you about the inevitable price increase. It's not something we considered lightly. 
The Christmas shopping has never been a fundraiser, it's all about providing the experience for the children, but 
unfortunately £1 per present no longer covers the costs and we need to avoid making a loss! 
Bag2School: 
Our collection is booked for next Friday 25th. Hopefully you received a leaflet detailing what can and cannot be 
accepted. If not, their website has all the details. Please bring your bin bags to school before 9am on Friday and leave 
outside the front gate. Unfortunately there isn't storage space in school to accept them beforehand.  
Christmas jumpers: 
As with the Halloween costumes, and trying to keep this season as affordable as possible for everyone, we'll be 
running a second hand Christmas jumper sale from 5th December. If you have any out-grown jumpers don't put 
them in the Bag2School bag, please consider donating them to the box in the foyer from next week.  
 
Have a great weekend, 
Mr Chirgwin 

18/11/22 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Piskies: Miri  

Cormoran: Ciara 

Morgawr: Joby 

Zennor: Ruby U 

Bedruthan: Lilia 

Values Award: 

Stanley A—Bedruthan 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  14th November 2022 

Piskies 91.5% 
Cormoran 99.6% 
Morgawr 96.3% 
Zennor 

99.5% 

Bedruthan 98.6% 

https://forms.office.com/r/hRHqBVKUfi


Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

25/11/22 Friends of KVS: Bag2School Collection 

01/12/22 Friends of KVS: Wreath making workshop 

w/b 5th December Christmas Plays 

12/12/22 Friends of KVS: Christmas Shopping Day  

14/12/22 Christmas lunch 

16/12/22 Break up for Christmas Holidays 3:15pm 

03/01/23 Spring Term begins 

w/b 13/02/23  Spring Half Term 

31/03/23 Break up for Easter Holidays 3:15pm 

17/04/23 Summer Term begins 

01/05/23 Bank Holiday — School closed 

08/05/23 Bank Holiday — King’s Coronation 

w/b 29/05/23 Summer Half Term 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/22 INSET Day 

25/07/22 INSET Day 

A snapshot of Zennor  


